
Dear Esteemed Stakeholders, 

We are thrilled to announce that BBPS, Khargone has been honoured as the "Best 

Emerging School of the Region." This recognition is a testament to the collective 

dedication of our students, faculty, and the unwavering support from our cherished 

parents and guardians. 

This achievement underscores our commitment to providing a holistic and enriching 

educational experience. It inspires us to continue nurturing young minds, fostering 

innovation, and instilling values that transcend the classroom. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to each one of you for being an integral part of this 

journey. Together, we celebrate this milestone with pride and look forward to scaling 

greater heights in education. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Dr. Neeru Talwar 

PRINCIPAL 


